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Message from the Administration 
Well folks, we have made it! We wanted to extend our wishes for a happy holiday season with your families. 
It has been quite a term and we have greatly appreciated your warm support through it all. 
 
Special thanks go out to our PAG team – the lunch we enjoyed yesterday was fantastic. Your notes and 
messages of kindness have been very meaningful. 
 
If your children are learning from home in the first two weeks of January, you will be receiving an email today 
that outlines what you can expect for that time. 
 
From our family to yours – please stay safe and enjoy your time together. All the best for 2021! 

Greetings from the Chair of the Board for the WSD 
 
Dear Students, Staff and Families, 
  
On behalf of the Board of Trustees, I would like to take this opportunity to wish our students, staff, families 
and school communities of the Winnipeg School Division a safe and joyous holiday season. 
 
During this holiday season, I hope you will have the opportunity to celebrate all the achievements and reflect 
on all the challenges that you have overcome this school year. I want to commend all of our students who 
have been resilient through this pandemic and remained focussed and committed to continuing their learning 
whether in the classroom or through various supports, including accessing on-line learning for your studies.  
  
I also want to thank and acknowledge all of our staff for your continued hard work and dedication to ensuring 
that our students can continue to learn in a safe and healthy environment.  I know that each of you in your 
role as clerks, secretaries, custodians, educational assistants, maintenance staff, volunteers, teachers, bus 
drivers and administrators have contributed to the success of keeping our students engaged while providing a 
safe and nurturing environment in which students can grow and realize their goals.  
  
To all our families, the members of the Board truly appreciate all the support you have given to our students, 
staff and school communities. 
  
Betty Edel, 
Board Chair 


